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Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>
Sent: 15 March 2024 16:02
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: Rescheduled Whole Class Photographs - now Wednesday 27th March

Dear Parents 

Further to our email yesterday morning, we are pleased to announce that the whole class 
photographs have been re-scheduled and will be taken on Wednesday 27th March. 

Nursery - If your Nursery child is not normally in Nursery on this morning, 27th March, you are welcome to bring 
them in just for the whole class photo which will be taken just after 8.45am. The Nursery staff will collect them from 
you at the gate at 8.45am, take them into the hall for the photo, and return them to you at the gate after the photo 
has been taken. 

Regards 

The School Office Team 
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